
City of North Bay 
Report to Council 

 
REPORT: CSBU 2018 – 14 Date:  March 5, 2018 
 
ORIGINATOR: Adam Curran, Secretary-Treasurer , Municipal Accessibility Advisory 

Committee 
 
SUBJECT: 2017 Municipal Accessibility Advisory Committee (MAAC) Annual Report 

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
That the 2017 Municipal Accessibility Advisory Committee Annual Report be received and 
referred to Community Services Committee. 

 
BACKGROUND 
 
Attached is the 2017 Annual Report of the Municipal Accessible Advisory Committee (MAAC).  
 
The Committee continues to work with City Staff to help ensure the City is moving towards 
being fully accessible and providing education and advice on accessibility within the 
community. The main topics of conversation during MAAC Meetings have been focused on 
sidewalk fracture cracks, snow removal and transit operations.  
 
A full listing of Committee activities in 2017 and a proposed work plan for 2018 is contained in 
the attached annual report. 
  
Respectfully submitted, 

___________________________________ 
Adam J. Curran, MCIP, RPP  
Secretary-Treasurer 
Municipal Accessibility Advisory Committee 
 
AJC/dlb 
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attach. 
 
We concur with this report and recommendations. 

____________________________________  _____________________________ 
Beverley Hillier, MCIP, RPP  John Severino, P.Eng, FEC, M.B.A. 
Manager, Planning Services  Managing Director, Community Services 

_____________________________ 
A. Keith Robicheau 
Chief Administrative Officer  
 
Personnel designated for continuance:  Secretary-Treasurer, Municipal Accessibility Advisory 

Committee 


